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Vote by mail has been working great for 20-plus years. Why change it?! We'd go 

from having some of the highest voter participation in the US to some of the lowest. 

Imagine standing in the pouring rain for hours to vote. Having to take time off work to 

vote. We've all seen the footage of people standing in lines that stretch as far as the 

eye can see in the HOPES that they will be able to vote before the ballots close. 

We've all read the articles, or watched on the news as they recount story upon story 

of election machines malfunctioning and people not being able to vote because of it. 

Every time I see one of those stories I am grateful that we have mail-in here in 

Oregon. Why would we want to go back to that chaos and frustration?  


